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Message:
dear  Governer haley,
             It is with great concern to our safrty and our national security that I am deeply concerned 
about our nation and south Carolina that there are terror camps in York county sc ann wish it to 
be ivesticated done with because I never thought that we would see this these muslims coming 
in our stste and in nation and not obeying by our laws and using our freedoms against us sc 
people will not put up it. I speak as  christain and as a patriot for our nation. and these camps are 
dangerous in our state and our nation they are not here to be friendlty with us they are here to 
take and I would for you to bring I before the state and take a  look at it. I am deeply troubled. 
They just are not around here but all all over  the us. we the people expext you to protect us from 
foreign enemies and jnow who they are and we have a problem it is the religion of islam they 
should not be coming in this country to use our freedoms agaist us and forming camps please 
google 22terrorcamps in the us please check it out and bring it befor congress . and I pray for 
you and all of sc to be safe all this stuff not ought be in our nation and replublican need to have a 
back bone and stand up especially this current president and administration. what is being done 
about and we have a right about it cause I love Americaand the consutuition of the god bless 
America and my god help you and god bless you governer haley and thank you for all you do.

                                           sincerely ,
                                           Gerald dixon 


